GOLDSTREAMGAZETTE.com



SD 62 takes tiny step closer to new schools

By Goldstream News Gazette

Published: June 27, 2012 05:00 PM Updated: June 27, 2012 05:335 PM

The West Shore is a baby step closer to welcoming two new high schools.

At the Sooke School District's Board of Education Meeting, June 26, the executive summary was passed marking the final consultation step in the project.

Among the next steps that need to be taken include selecting educational programs for each school, involving key staff, and finalizing finalizing arrangements with Langford and Colwood about potential enhancements to the schools.

For more information or to see a copy of the executive summary, look under Community Links at Goldstreamgazette.com.

editor@goldstreamgazette.com

Find this article at:

http://www.goldstreamgazette.com/news/160616385.html

1 of 1 19/02/13 12:18 PM